
IMPORTANT DATES: 

October 14: Thanksgiving 

(DAYCARE CLOSED)  

October 25: Non-

instructional Day (DAYCARE 

OPEN) 

 

 

OCTOBER NEWSLETTER 
Fall is here! As the leaves fall, we will be learning about 

the colours of Autumn and the changing seasons.  

 

REMINDER  TO ALL FAMILIES:  

Our little friends often forget where they leave their things. To help our 

staff and the school keep track of their things, please put their name on all 

their belongings including shoes, jackets, hats, etc.  

It’s starting to get very cold outside! Please send your child with warm 

clothing as we go outside everyday.  

After school club have  begun! We welcome our daycare kiddos to take 

part in the wonderful after school programs. If your child is going to an 

afterschool program please remind them to check in with daycare before 

going to their program.  

If you are using subsidy, please re-apply 6 weeks prior to your funding 

running out to ensure continuous daycare coverage.  We can assist you 

in the office with completing your application. If you are waiting on a 

response from subsidy please contact them at 1-888-338-6622. We 

cannot hold spots for children without funding.  

 

GENERAL INFO:  

The daycare is open from 7:30am to 5:30pm Monday to Friday.  

Just a reminder to ensure your child has a spare set of clothing (including 

socks!). We go outside everyday.  

If your child is staying home from daycare/school 

please call to let us know as soon as possible.  

Please remember to update your file when any information has  

changed. We need to know!  

 

CONTACT INFO FOR DAY-

CARE ROOMS:  

Koala's Korner: 250-563-0864 

Hug-A-Bunch: 250-563-0864 

Kids'n'Play: 250-563-8827 

Kidsity After-School Care: 250-

563-8827 

Bus: 250-961-3162 (Textable)  

The main office is open Monday 

to Thursday 8am to 3pm. We 

can help you apply for Child 

Care Subsidy!  

 

If you have any questions about 

child care programs, transporta-

tion options, making payments 

or any other services we offer 

please contact us!  

 

Phone 250-563-0858 or email  

admin@carneyhill.ca  


